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Jan. 5th, 2015 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Jan. 5th – 9th. 

 

High School Registration will be taking place during the month of February. It is very important that the families of 

our Grade 8 students have their addresses updated, as letters will be sent to the home address confirming registration 

for the fall.  

 

As a reminder to all students in Grades 6, 7 and 8, your Health class will begin the first week of second semester. 

Therefore, all students will begin Health classes on the week of January 26th, reducing the number of Physical 

Education classes from four to three because of the addition of a weekly Health class. If you have any questions 

pleases don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Norton.  

 

Please be reminded that Sistema students will begin again on Tuesday, January 6th.  Parents of Sistema students 

were previously notified in an announcement at our Holiday Concert, and again in a note that went home last week. 

 

The first day for staff of Lorne Middle School following the Christmas Break is Monday, January 5 th. This day is 

focused on School Improvement Planning. The first day for students following the Christmas Break is Tuesday, 

January 6th.  

 

The next Lorne Middle School sustainability review public consultation is Thursday, Jan. 8th @ 7:00 p.m. This 

Meeting is to allow any member of the public to respond to the proposal of closing Lorne Middle School and 

moving students to Princess Elizabeth School. A thank you to all who attended the first public meeting, where the 

proposal was announced by school district officials. If you wish to present, please contact the Recording Secretary, 

Clare Murphy at 658-5325 or clare.murphy@gnb.ca prior to 4:00 pm, Wednesday, January 7th.   
 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to visit and learn! 

 

Happy New Year to our school families, community and school partners! On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle 

School team welcome back and Happy 2015! 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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